




From: Ronald Pegelow
To: Adam Trimble
Subject: New 360 Unit Apartment complex in West Longview
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 5:04:29 PM

Adam Tremble, Planner

Dear Mr. Tremble:

We want to voice our strong opposition to the apartment complex mentioned in today's Daily
News. It has no place in this area of west Longview. The traffic problems it would create
would be unbelievable. The traffic estimates listed are totally unrealistic. We are a quiet area
out in the country and do not want that to change. We will fight this every chance we get. If
you care about Longview and not just development at any cost you will not allow this project
to go forward.

There are also environmental issues here. This could impact the waterfowl in the area and
there are a lot of them and they are here both summer and even in the winter.

Again we want to voice our strongest possible opposition to this development.

Yours truly,

Ronald E. Pegelow & Susan A. Pegelow
5402 Oriole Drive, Longview, WA 98632

360-425-8696

360-430-5610 (cell)

mailto:ronsuedan03@gmail.com
mailto:adam.trimble@ci.longview.wa.us


From: Dan Nichols
To: Adam Trimble
Subject: Village point
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:43:24 AM

A huge apartment development is not what this city needs. That area should be for homes not
apartments. The impact alone on the two local schools out there would be huge causing an over
load of students at both Mount solo and Robert gray. Rentals are not what we need in this town
home owners are !
Dan Nichols
Longview home owner

mailto:dan.nichols@malloryco.com
mailto:adam.trimble@ci.longview.wa.us

